From: Christine Inker 
Sent: 15 April 2015 12:20
To: Planning
Cc: Julian Cooper; Elizabeth Poskitt
Subject: FW: Planning Application 15/00394/F

Attn: Shona King

Hello Shona

The following application which you are dealing with was discussed at a meeting of Woodstock Town Council last night, with the following comments:

Ref: 15/00394/F – Temporary Haul Road on Land Adjacent to Shipton Road, Shipton on Cherwell: Temporary haul road for 2 years. 

RESOLVED (unanimous) that:

1. Woodstock Town Council strongly objects to this planning application as the cost will be astronomical, the immediate environmental impact will be severe, the breach of the bridle way will deprive walkers of a treasured amenity and there is an unquantifiable risk that the temporary road will become permanent, thus causing further visual and environmental damage.
1. If, notwithstanding this Woodstock Town Council recommendation, Cherwell District Council gives consent, we recommend them to take full account of the content of the letter from Mr M S H Price to the Head of Protection and Development Management dated 13th April 2015 about the routing of the road.
1. This matter should be considered by the full planning sub-committee and not delegated to a planning officer as it is too important.   

Christine Inker

Christine Inker
Administration Assistant
Woodstock Town Council
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